
 

 

Invitation to Review Proposed University Learning 
Management Systems 

The University Learning Management System (LMS) Task Force is pleased to 
invite the Kean community to participate in the review of three new platforms 
(Blackboard Learn Ultra, Canvas and Brightspace) to further inform our 
recommendations for adoption to the President and the Board of Trustees. 

As charged by President Repollet, the University LMS Task Force continued 
the work started by the University Senate. The Task Force membership 
includes two working groups — one primarily tasked with the LMS review and 
recommendations, and one tasked with instructional technology review and 
support recommendations. 

To learn more about our work, please visit the LMS Task Force website. To 
participate in the review and offer feedback regarding the platforms in 
consideration, please visit our Getting Started page to request access to the 
LMS Sandbox Experience test environments. Additional resource materials 
are available on our website. 

We look forward to receiving faculty, staff and student contributions to this 
very important work. 
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